
 

April 19, 2020 

Dear Oasis Families, 
  
As you know, over the weekend Governor DeSantis announced the continuation of virtual learning for the 
duration of the school year. This decision was made based on the time and point at which we are with our 
curriculums, as well as the positive momentum teachers and students are experiencing with virtual learning.   
  
While we understand virtual classrooms might not be the most preferable learning platform for some students, 
we are working daily to make lessons interesting and innovative, with an appropriate level of rigor for deeper 
learning and acceleration. Our staff is dedicated to supporting our students and their parents and guardians 
with assistance at any time.  
  
In the meanwhile, please stay alert for more news regarding previously scheduled end-of-the-year activities, the 
return of supplies to students, and refunds for field trips and other events. And last but not least, please 
remember we are here to support you and your child’s full education. If we all do our part, hopefully our 
communities will stay healthy and positive throughout this health crisis. 
  
Respectfully, 

Jacquelin Collins 
Superintendent  


